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An Inter-Club meeting is a meeting attended by Kiwanis Clubs or Kiwanis members to other clubs to promote fellowship thru the Division, District, and even outside of our districts. It allows us to meet and learn from other Kiwanians that may have “been there, done that” and have a better way of getting things done. It’s also fun to see how other clubs function and do some of the mundane tasks such as meeting agendas. I would like to see all Kiwanians have the opportunity to be part of an Inter-Club. Therefore the new policy for the 2019-2020 Kiwanis year will be:
One member from visiting Club to any other club counts as an official inter-club visit from one club only, Current Lt. Governors and District Officers must have another member/members present to count as an Inter-club. 
To earn a patch for Inter-Clubbing this year, Club or Club Member completes an Inter-Club visit with every club in their Division and with one club outside of their Division.
I hope you will take advantage of this when you’re out of town or on vacation and make a conscious effort to look up and attend the local Kiwanis meeting in or near your travel destination.
Thank you for all your continued dedication to Kiwanis.
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Georgia District Interclub Policies
2019-2020 Georgia District Inter-Club Policy
Club or Club Member completes an Inter-Club visit with every club in their Division and with one club outside of their Division for patch. (1 member from visiting Club to any other club counts as an official Inter-Club visit from 1 club only, Current Lt. Governors and District Officers must have another member/members present to count as an Inter-Club).
